
MANCHESTER LOCAL SCHOOLS 

BULLYING INCIDENT REPORT 

2015-16 SCHOOL YEAR (2nd SEMESTER) 

 

There was one (1) incident or reported bullying in the Elementary School (grades Pre-K through 6), and 

one (1) incident or reported bullying in the High School (grades 7 through 12) during the 2nd semester of 

the 2015-16 school year. 

 

Dr. Charles J. Shreve 

Superintendent 

 


